
 

Announcing an Issue of the  
IEEE Photonics Technology Letters 

Special Issue on 

IEEE Photonics Conference 2020 (IPC 2020) 

The IEEE Photonics Technology Letters (PTL) will publish a special issue featuring selected papers 

from the IEEE Photonic Conference 2020 (IPC2020), Vancouver, Canada scheduled for September 27th – 

October 1st 2020. This special issue offers an opportunity to expand accepted IPC2020 papers into IEEE 

Photonic Technology Letter papers, providing additional technical results and/or further discussions and 

insights, expanding beyond the 2-page IPC2020 papers. All invited and contributed papers presented at 

IPC 2020 conference are invited to submit the extended version (4-page compliant to IEEE PTL 

format) of their work to this special issue. All manuscripts submitted to this issue will go through the 

standard review process according to the PTL review guidelines. 

Guest Editors: 

Zetian Mi, University of Michigan, USA 

Christina Lim, The University of Melbourne, Australia 

Weidong Zhou, University of Texas at Arlington, USA 

Dominique Dagenais, National Science Foundation, USA 

Submissions by website: ScholarOne Manuscripts: https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/ptl-ieee  

Manuscript Type: “IPC2020” 

Submission questions: Sylvia Hinkson, IEEE Photonics Technology Letters (s.hinkson@ieee.org) 

Extended Submission Deadline: January 22, 2021 

Hard Copy Publication: May 15, 2021 
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